
From: Flavia Scardamaglia
To: Thomass Wong
Subject: Heritage Referral Response - DA 507/2016/2 - 188 New South Head Road, Edgecliff (Ascham School)
Date: Thursday, 10 August 2017 12:07:00 PM

Hi Thomass,
 
I have reviewed the previous heritage referral response dated 5 December 2016, updated plans
by BVN, dated July 2017 and the Statement of Environmental Effect by Mecone, dated August
2017.
 
The proposed modifications to the infill development approval are minor and will have negligible
impact on the heritage significance of the Ascham School Precinct, which is listed as a local
heritage item on the Woollahra LEP 2014. The changes to the proposal raise no concern from a
heritage perspective and they can be approved without any heritage condition.

Please let me know if you need anything else from me during your assessment of the proposal.
 
Kind regards,
 
Flavia Scardamaglia
Heritage Officer (Wed – Fri)
Woollahra Municipal Council
536 New South Head Road, Double Bay NSW 2028
p 02 9391 7084 f 02 9391 7044 
w www.woollahra.nsw.gov.au e flavia.scardamaglia@woollahra.nsw.gov.au

Our Values: Respect for People | Integrity and Excellent Performance | Professional Quality
Service | Open Accountable Communication
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